
Town of Wawayanda Highway Department 

 

Monthly Report 

June 2017 

Below is the report from Thomas J. DeBlock, Highway Superintendent, on the accomplishments 

of the Highway Department for June 2017.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

Highway News: 

 Tom promptly responded to all residents’ concerns. 

 Dolsontown Road and Gardnerville Road were paved. 

 Town roads were striped as needed. 

 Roads were patched as needed. 

 Two road culverts were replaced. 

 They continued working on a drainage project in Robinn Meadows. 

 The crew continues to mow along the roads. 

 

Park News: 

 The Senior Center was rented out 4 times this month. 

 The pavilions have been busy this month. 

 

Tom would like to thank all the employees of the highway department for their continued 

hard work and dedication. 


